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April 22, 2003

Re: Reallocation of Crisis Intervention
Program (CIP) Funds

Dear County Director of Social Services:

Attention: Fiscal Officer
Crisis Intervention Supervisors

This letter is to inform you that unexpended Crisis Intervention Program (CIP) funding as of
June 30, 2003, will be reallocated to all counties at the beginning of the State Fiscal Year (SFY)
2004 via funding authorization.

The reallocation will be based on the SFY 2003 spending.

Please contact your Local Business Liaison if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Wilbert R. Morris, Chief
Economic Independence Section
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